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Friday 11th November 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you to the Year 6 pupils who represented the school at the Remembrance Service at the War 

Memorial today. 

Sickness Bug 

We have a sickness bug in school - we are asking for your co-operation to stop the spread. Please do not 

send your child to school if they have sickness or diarrhoea. They should remain at home for 48 hours after 

the last bout of sickness. Thank you. 

Children in Need Friday 18th November  

There is a Children in Need Love Food Pudsey special menu and colouring competition (no purchase 

necessary). Please see the ParentMail message later today for details and pop onto the Love Food website 

to book.  

There will also be a mufti day for the children to support this wonderful cause. Details of how to donate 

directly can be found on  https://www.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/donate/ . Please ensure that clothes are 

warm and practical, no football kits are worn and that coats are provided.  

KS2 Target Festival  

https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=19&gcatid=1&albumid=137 

Interhouse Tag Rugby Competition  

Years 5 and 6 had a fantastic afternoon of Tag Rugby putting all of their new skills learnt in PE to good use. 

Please see photos below:  

https://www.broughtonprimaryschool.co.uk/gallery/?pid=19&gcatid=1&albumid=136  

Panto  

Please go onto ParentPay to make your contribution towards the cost of the coach. The coach costs are 

higher than in previous years- this is due to an increased cost from the coach company. FOBS have very 

generously paid the cost of the ticket for every child in the school. 

Christmas Concert Tickets 

These will be going live at 7pm on Sunday 20th of November on ParentPay. Tickets are free. 

As we have not held plays for some years - here is information that may be helpful: 

• Tickets are limited, this is because the capacity of the school hall is 100 persons due to fire safety, 

• If you have child/ren in KS1 you will be allocated 2 tickets, 

• If you have a child/ren in KS2 you will be allocated 2 tickets, 
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• Tickets are booked through your child’s online account, 

• A member of staff is on the door with a list of who has made a booking, so no need for a physical 

ticket, 

• Everyone must have a ticket who attends, this is for fire safety- additional adults and children 

without not be admitted. Please do not come to the school without a ticket, 

• Babies / pre-school children will not be admitted, 

• A waiting list will operate and spare tickets allocated after the first round. 

Rehearsals are already in full swing! We look forward to seeing you. 

Diary dates 

November 

Thursday 17th    New parents  School tour 

Tuesday 22nd    Year 4   Trip to Leicester Museum 

Tuesday 29th   New parents  School tour 

December 

Monday 5th   KS1 Performances 9.15 & 6pm 

Tuesday 6th   KS2 Performances 9.15 & 6pm 

Tuesday 13th   Whole school  Christmas Panto 

Thursday 15th    Whole school  Church Service 

    Whole school  Christmas parties 

Friday 16th   Whole School  Christmas dinner. Please order by December 7th 

Term Break School Closes Back to School 

Christmas  Friday 16th December 2.00pm Wednesday 4th January 2023 

February Half Term Friday 10th February 3.15/20 Monday 20th February 2023 

Easter  Friday 31st March 2.00pm Monday 17th April 2023 

May Half Term  Friday 26th May 3.15/20 Tuesday 6th June 2023 

Summer Friday 21st July 2.00pm  Wednesday 6th September 2023 

 
 

Enjoy the weekend,   

 

Claire Shortt  

Headteacher 


